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Re: Docket No. 110000-OT - Undocketed I'ilings - 2012 FEECA Report Data Collection 

Dear Ms. Keating: 

STAFF'S SECOND DATA REQUEST 

By this letter, the Commission staff requests that Florida Public Utilities Company (FPUC or 
utility) provide responses to the following data requests. 

1. Please refer to the table completed in response to Question No. 4 of Staffs First Data 
Request. How does the total cost figure of $16,573 compare with FPUC's total ECCR expenditures? 

2. In the response to Question No. 5 of Staff's First Data Request, FPUC states that 
purchased power costs were higher than they would have been if FPUC had met the goals and that if 
FPUC had met the goals, the lower purchase power costs would not be sufficient to offset the program 
costs which would have resulted in increased cost to the ratepayers. Please expand upon your answer 
and provide cost projectiondestimates to support your assertions. 

3. In the response to Question No. 5 of Staffs First Data Request, FPUC states that the 
reduced greenhouse gas emissions due to reduced power generation to supply purchased power would 
be offset by increased emissions to implemetit additional participation in programs. For clarification, 
please provide an example of how emissions would be increased to implement additional!: 
participation. 

11 
L - 

I I  5 - J  
=J c. -3 

1. 
x - 3  
c- Lo 

E A -  

- ,  -_ 

? lo  

s o  
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER 0 2540 SHlJM4RD O A K  BOULEVARD TALLAHASSE~ FL32399-0850 

An Aliirmative'Action / Equal Opporlunity Employer 
," 

PSC Website: hhp:l /~.f loridPpsc.rom Internet E-mail: conteet@psc.state.fl.us 



Ms. Beth Keating 
Page 2 
July1,2011 

Please file the original and five copii:s of the requested information by Friday, July 15, 201 1, 
with Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32399-0850. Please feel free to call me at (850) 413-6856 if you have any 
questions. 

Sincerely, 

,- 2-7 
Lawrence D. Harris 
Senior Attorney 

LDH:th 

cc: Office of Commission Clerk 


